Katten

NEWSLETTER



Tax Reduction Opportunities for Non-U.S. Families, Family Offices and Trusts after Tax Reform, Steve Leimberg's International Tax Planning Newsletter #23

January 31, 2018

CONTACTS

For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.



Adam M. Damerow +1.312.902.5250 adam.damerow@katten.com

Attorney advertising. Published as a source of information only. The material contained herein is not to be construed as legal advice or opinion. ©2025 Katten Muchin Rosenman LLP.

All rights reserved. Katten refers to Katten Muchin Rosenman LLP and the affiliated partnership as explained at katten.com/disclaimer.